
Status of Pending Items 
Involving Waste Disposal



Austin Resource Recovery Contracts

• Citywide Refuse, Recycling, Organics, and Special Waste Collections

• Previous contract has been held over, expiring on 12/31/2017

• Solicitation for a new contract was issued on 6/6/2016 and closed on 7/28/2016

• New contract request went to council on 12/15/2016, 2/2/2017, and 2/16/2017, and 
was denied

• Responses received for that solicitation are no longer valid, so will require a new 
solicitation

• Expansion of Residential Organics Collection Program

• Expansion of program has been delayed

• Previous contract for pilot program has been held over, expiring 10/20/2017

• Solicitation for a new contract was issued on 5/30/2016, and closed on 6/28/2016

• New contract request went to council on 3/2/2017, and was postponed indefinitely

• Offers from solicitation still valid, so could be awarded without resoliciting if it is 
determined the current scope addresses the policy areas



Austin Resource Recovery Contracts Cont’d

• Residential Dumpster Collection for Duplex and Four-Plex Customers

• Issuance of new Solicitation is on hold pending decisions from the Working 
Group

• Current contract will be held over until 11/2/2017



Austin Water Contracts

• Management of Biosolids Reuse

• Previous contract has been held over, expiring on 3/31/2018

• Solicitation for a new contract was issued on 4/4/2016, and closed on 5/19/2016

• New contract request went to council on 8/11/2016, 10/6/2016, 10/20/2016 and 12/15/2016, 
and was withdrawn by staff at the direction of Council

• Responses received for that solicitation are no longer valid, so will require a new solicitation

• Sale and Removal of Compost Material

• No existing contract to hold over

• Solicitation for a new contract was issued on 3/28/2016, and closed on 5/3/2016

• New contract request went to council on 8/11/2016, 10/6/2016, and 10/20/2016 , after which 
time the proposal responses expired

• Responses received for that solicitation are no longer valid, so will require a new solicitation

• Currently there are 14 compost piles needing to be removed.  After a fire occurred on 
5/19/2017 causing an emergency situation, the 2 oldest piles will be sold this week, and 2 
additional will be sold through an IFB issued on 5/22/2017, and scheduled to close on 
6/13/2017.


